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Our Learning

 

Teacher’s Note

 

Folders

Events

 

This week we are creating our last 
Kindergarten Memories together. We 
will create a Memory Book and go visit 
the 1st Grade class. The kinders will 
also be getting a chance to show the 
preschool students everything they have 
learned this year, and introduce them to 
the Kinder classroom. We are going to 
wrap up our science unit on Plants and 
Animals, and get a chance to do some 
finishing art projects. Our volunteer 
Mrs. Ross will come see us one last time 
for the year on Thursday. This will be a 
busy week as we wrap up our year 
together. We will end our week by 
celebrating those Summer Birthday and 
have a blast! 

 
- I cannot believe we are 

down to our last full week 
of Kindergarten! It has 
been such a fun year! Please 
let me know if you have any 
questions about the end of 
year activities!

- Summer Reading 
Activity Book

- Another copy of End 
of Year Happenings

- Last Lunch Menu

 

May 19th- First Grade Visit
May 20th-23rd: Preschool 
coming to visit
May 23rd- Summer Birthday 
Celebrations
May 28th- Field Day at the 
Deary School
May 29th- Aquatic Center 
Field Trip
May 30th- LAST DAY!!

 


